
7 December 2020                                                                                                                             

Works notification: Southern Outbound 
Tunnel Portal  
Works at the Southern Outbound Portal have progressed over the year with the 
construction of the roof levels taking place. 

Below is a summary of works that you can expect to see in the area until April 2021.

Beam installation for tunnel exit roof levels
	• Beams are currently being installed to build the different roof levels of the outbound tunnel exit. 

	• Beams will be delivered to site by Kyle Road, however occasional overlength deliveries may need to use  
New Street because of turning restrictions on site.  

	• Works will be ongoing until April 2021.

TUN2012.02

West Gate Freeway widening works
	• Works are ongoing to build the new outbound separated lanes.

	• Upcoming works will include installing barrier railings and acrylic noise walls.

	• Construction vehicles will use Kyle Road intermittently for these works. 
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westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au 
info@wgta.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
West Gate Tunnel Project Info Centre
Corner of Somerville Rd and Whitehall St 
Yarraville VIC 3013

	 Translation service – For languages  
other than English, please call 13 14 50.

  Follow us on social media Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format.

Authorised by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

The Southern Outbound Portal construction 
site will shut down between 6pm Friday  
18 December and 7am Monday 11 January. 
There will be no construction work during 
this time, except for monitoring and 
maintenance.

For updates and more information about our 
works, please visit westgatetunnelproject.
vic.gov.au or call us on 1800 105 105.

Hours of work:
Our usual hours of work are Monday to Friday between 7am-6pm, and Saturdays between 7am-1pm. 
However, some of the works advised in this notification will be undertaken at night to minimise disruption. 
This may include oversize deliveries works on the West Gate Freeway and if disruptive works are scheduled 
out of hours, we will provide you with further information before the works start.

What to expect during these works:

	• Works completed both during the day and at night. 

	• We will notify you if there are any significant changes to the timing of our works.

	• Construction vehicles will be moving in and out of the work areas via our approved access routes.

	• Water spray trucks and road sweepers will be used to manage dust and dirt during works.

	• Trucks removing dirt and rock from the site will be covered and use Kyle Road.

For the latest updates visit westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au/disruptions.

Please note that works are subject to change and 
may be rescheduled in the event of unexpected 
impacts to the construction program. 

Thank you for your patience during these works.

Figure 1 Aerial view of Southern outbound portal.


